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Please use this link to complete a short questionnaire and be 

in with a chance of a £20 book token! 

https://forms.office.com/r/AEXdw73Dyp  

Here are some books that Mrs Ibbotson recommends this half term: 

Y5/6 

 

The Bewitching of Aveline Jones by Phil Hickes 

 

“I really enjoyed this sequel to ‘The Haunting of Aveline 

Jones’. It is spooky, mysterious and intriguing throughout – a 

real page-turner! The next book in the series will be published 

towards the end of October; one to look out for if you enjoy 

ghostly stories.”  

Y3/4 

 

The Secret School Invasion by Pamela Butchart 

 

“This story turns ordinary school life into something 

extraordinary when Izzy and her friends fear a hostile 

takeover by some new students. A fast-paced read that will 

have you laughing out loud!”  

Y1/2 

 

The Friendly Mammoth by Anna Terreros-Martin 

 

“This beautifully illustrated book follows Mansi on an 

adventure to meet animals from the Ice Age and the story 

carries with it an important message. A book to be explored 

over and over again.”   

EYFS 

 

Five Little Fiends by Sarah Dyer 

 

“Follow these cheeky characters as they discover that sharing 

the joys of nature as a team is much better than going it 

alone. A funny tale with a deeper meaning.”   

https://forms.office.com/r/AEXdw73Dyp


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Reading 

We would love to hear about the books you explore over the holidays – don’t 

forget to tell your teachers or bring your favourite holiday read in to share 

with the class when we return after half term! 

 

 

 

 

 

New Releases 

Look out for the latest books! 

EYFS KS1 LKS2 UKS2 

    
 

 

 

 

Amazon Wish Lists 

Many thanks to those who have donated a book so far.  

If you would like, and are able, to support the school and your child’s education, please buy 

one of the books on our Amazon wish lists. This will arrive at school a few days later and be 

added to the children’s class library. The lists have been updated with some new releases 

now available to purchase for our children to enjoy.  

EYFS: https://amzn.eu/btil3OH 
KS1: https://amzn.eu/0ini6z2 
KS2: https://amzn.eu/a0gQh2f 

 

 

 

https://amzn.eu/btil3OH
https://amzn.eu/0ini6z2
https://amzn.eu/a0gQh2f


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 Reading Book Recommendations 

 

Pippa in Year 6 recommends ‘Crater Lake’ by 

Jennifer Killick. 

 

“It’s very engaging and you feel like you can’t 

put it down!”  

 

Lilly in Year 4 recommends ‘The Girl Who 

Stole an Elephant’ by Nizrana Farook.  

 

“I love the adventure in this book!” 

 

Abbie in Year 6 recommends ‘Cogheart’ by 

Peter Bunzl.  

 

“This book is full of twists and turns. You 

never know if a character is good or evil!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the Date! 

We will be hosting a phonics and early reading information session for 

parents at Spennithorne School on  

Monday 14th November at 3.45pm. 

 


